QUEEN ANNE HIGH SCHOOL ALUMNI ASSOCIATION
2017 Fall Luncheon & Annual Meeting

Saturday October 21, 2017

Seattle Y acht Club, Seattle Washington

11:30 am: No Host Social Hour: Display, Raffle Tickets, (incl. 50/50 Raffle);
and Logo Merchandise Sales.

12:15 pm: Program

Welcome & Introductions of Teachers Mr. Walther and hiswife Ann, and
Mr. Brubaker and his daughter Shawna (Brubaker) Davis’ 79.

Annual M eeting:

Board M embers Present: Jackie (Moore) Zobrist '63, Claudia (Kettles) Lovgren
'65, Sally Villaluz Ghormley ’ 79, AleciaNowak ' 66, Jeri Samuelsen’ 63, Jeannie
(Hayes) Warren ' 61, John Wedeberg '63, Glo (Gleason) Holcomb ’46, Roger
Jensen 61 and Maggie (Nichols) Birch '64 by- Kim Turner '61 Vice Pres.

Kim Turner requested that a vote be taken by full membership present to change
the Annual Meeting from the Fall Luncheon to the Spring Luncheon. The motion
passed. The next Annual Meeting will be in the spring of 2018.

Kim Turner ' 61 explained that the board was requesting a 6 month extension of all
the Board Members until the 2018 Spring Luncheon. A vote was taken and the
motion passed.

L uncheon Activities:

Queen For A Day Claudia(Kettles) Lovgren’65 emcee Glo (Gleason)
Holcomb *46. Kim Turner 61 and John Hennes ' 51 took turnstelling Glo’s story.
Graduation QA in 1946 she married Clyde Holcomb ' 45 in 1950 and spent many
years on QA raising her large family, while being involved with QA schools and
helped start the QA Historical Society. After her husband death in 1985 she



became active in the alumni, joining the board in 1987and serving as co-president
in 1988-89.

After 30 years with the Alumni Association she has, worked on almost every
committee along with designing the last Centennial T Shirt which she was given
one. She has written our luncheon programs, designed our table decorations,
designed and sold merchandise plus providing the coffee at the Annual Picnic.
Work on the KUAY editorial board, writing stories plus many others.

Glo will be missed not only for her lively presence, her helpful suggestions, her
willingness to take on tasks and perform them so well and, of course her balloons.

Raffle Baskets Jeanne (Hayes) Warren '61 and Kathy Gaylord ‘63 Winner of
Sherry (Peck) Moody ' 66 and Claudia (Kettles) Lovgren ’ 65 Basket was Pat Mares
‘48. Jeannie (Hayes) Warren ' 61 Almond Roca was won by Mary Gundrum from
England. Wine and Almond Roca by John Wedeberg ' 63 was won by Roger
Jensen '61. Sally Villaluz Ghormley ’ 79 was won by Craig Smith ' 69 he also won
Jeri Samuelsen’s’'63 aswell. Jackie (Moore) Zobrist ' 63 Basket was won by Scott
Stevens 69. Glo (Holcomb) Gleason *46 Kitchen Basket went to Kim Turner ’61.

50/50 run by Claudia (Kettles) Lovgren 63 she sold $156.00 in tickets and the
winner was a Jewell (Krueger) Vaughn '48 taking home $76.00. The other half
went to QAHSAA.

Kerry McMahan ' 54 Scholarship’s introduced Robert Rois 54 who has been a
long-time supporter of the QAHS Scholarship fund and has donated many
thousands of dollars to help deserving students. A loud round of applause was
given to him.

Total Attendance was 82. Kim Turner led usin our closing songs. Also a special
thanks to Sally Villaluz Ghormley * 79 and Margaret Lahde (guest) who signed
everyonein.

Submitted by Maggie (Nichols) Birch, Recording Secretary



